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Board Members, 

I was calculating lunch prices for the 16-17 NSLP application, and we will have to 
increase our pricing to the following: 
 
Elementary - $1.75 
Middle Schools - $1.85 
High Schools - $2.00 
 
We have to meet a weighted average requirement of $1.85 (this average is based 
from the total numbers of paid lunch and the revenue that was generated from 
October 2015), or the money that we are short of our weighted average would 
have to come out of general funds. After working different numbers, we will need 
to go up ten cents at the elementary level and five cents at both the middle 
schools and high schools to meet the price requirements from the USDA.  The 
application had to be sent in to the state department by the end of May and after 
talking with Dr. Cox this is the pricing that we went with. We have to do this 
process every year.  
 
If you have any questions or would like me to show you how these numbers were 
calculated, I would be glad to go over this process with you at my office. 
 
Thanks, 
Russ Taylor 
 


